Kingswood Residents” Group

Kingswead

Residents Group

3 June 2014

Mr D Barber

Development Policy Manager
Development Services
Warwick District Council
Riverside House

Milverton Hill

[eamington Spa

CV32 5QH

Dear Mr Barber
Response to Pre-Submission Draft Local Plan Consultation

Thank you for your informative and helpful letter of 8 May 2014 in response to my letter of
25 April 2014.

I am pleased to enclose the Kingswood Residents’ Group’s response to the Pre-Submission
Draft Local Plan Consultation.

Yours sincerely
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Kingswood Residents’ Group
Warwick District Council Local Plan

Response to Pre-Submission Draft Local Plan Consultation
of June 2014

This submission is made on behalf of the Kingswood Residents’ Group consisting of
residents in the Kingswood area of Lapworth.

The Kingswood Residents’” Group supports the Pre-Submission Draft of the Warwick District
Council Local Plan, and is of the opinion that due process has been followed in its
development. In particular Warwick District Council has arranged briefing meetings for
village residents during its consultation periods, and has also held briefing meetings for
Lapworth Parish Councillors. Whilst communication has been slower than ideal at times
between the several consultation periods, the Group believes that the overall process has been
conducted fairly and professionally. Consequently the Group commends Warwick District
Council for producing a balanced document which meets its key national targets whilst also
listening and responding to local views whenever good reasons have been presented by local
residents.

Les Clark
Chairman
Kingswood Residents’ Group



